
August 19, 2024

Dear CEC NH Members, NH Educators, and Partners,

As we embark on a new school year, I am thrilled to extend a warm welcome to each of you on
behalf of the Council for Exceptional Children, New Hampshire. Whether you are a returning
member or joining us for the first time, we are grateful for your commitment to the education and
well-being of exceptional children across our state.

This year brings with it both challenges and opportunities. We recognize the unique demands
that educators face, and we remain dedicated to supporting you with the resources, professional
development, and community connections needed to navigate anything you may encounter.

CEC NH has an exciting year planned, filled with workshops, networking opportunities, and
events designed to support all educators. Our first FREE Virtual event is Thursday, September
26th at 4pm. Join us to explore ways to have a successful school year. Register here:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87640312877?pwd=qfFVa3VGfreV4nXxVO48z8cbabRhib.1

As we move forward, CEC NH wants to hear from YOU! Please know that your input and ideas
are invaluable. We welcome your suggestions on how we can better serve you and the students
who depend on our dedication and expertise. Together, we can make this school year a
successful and fulfilling one for everyone involved.

Thank you for your continued dedication and passion. I look forward to a new school year full of
opportunities for all of our New Hampshire educators.

Wishing you all a productive, inspiring, and rewarding school year ahead.

Warm regards,

Jen Katz-Borrin

President
Council for Exceptional Children, New Hampshire Chapter
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